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July 2017 Newsletter 

Happy RVing 
 
There is no outing scheduled for the month of July. The RV group is looking forward to the 
Annual Family Picnic with the Sir's group in August.  Our next outing will be on September18th 
thru September 21st at the Laguna Seca Recreation Area hosted by the Ron & Bernie Long and 
Mo & Letty Molinari.   

  
 


